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I oppose HB2851. 

Domestic Terrorism laws are laws that erode our civil liberties.  They don't make us 

safer.  They tend to be abused by people to stifle protest and free speech.  Currently 

in our country the Trump administration is defining terrorism as anything they don't 

like.  This is illegal and unconstitutional.  HB2851 that expands our domestic 

terrorism law only helps Trumps plan and makes it easier to define anything that the 

leadership doesn't like as terrorism.  This sounds alarmist, but it is what happens.  It 

is easy to see this when you look at the results and how the law is enforced instead 

of just what it says. 

 

Vote no on HB2851 


